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Kingston Flower Baskets 2024 
 

Over the years Kingston residents and visitors have enjoyed the beautiful flower baskets 

which hang from our Kingston light poles during the summer season.  The purchase, hanging 

and watering of the baskets are accomplished through the fundraising and efforts of the KNK 

Rotary, Community Beautification Committee, and our volunteers.   

 

Funding for the flower baskets and their metal frames is primarily from the generous financial 

support of basket sponsors.  Basket sponsorship is still available for an initial fee of $100.  

For those who have previously sponsored a basket, the yearly maintenance fee is $40 per 

basket.  

 

If you would like to support the basket program, please mail checks payable to:  KNK Rotary 

Foundation, and note “Flower Baskets” on the memo line.  You may also pay by credit card 

at the Village Green Community Center, 26159 Dulay Road NE, Kingston. If you would like to 

be part of the team that waters the baskets, please contact us at the address below. 

 
Thank you,            Kris Libby, MaryJane Gilbreath and Gail Halsaver 

Kingston Community Beautification Committee 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Kingston Basket 2024 Sponsorship and/or annual maintenance fees 

Sponsor name: _________________________________________     Phone: __________________ 

Your email address:  ________________________________________________________________     

Your mailing address: ______________________________________________________________              

New basket sponsorship: _____   X $100.00 =   $_______________ total  

Basket Maintenance:    _______   X $ 40.00 =   $_______________ total  

Program Donations:    $_______________ 

Payment total enclosed:  $________________    Check No. ________ 

 

Please send payment to:           Kingston North Kitsap Rotary Foundation 
PO Box 832, Kingston, WA     98346 


